AN IMPORTANT NOTICE FROM THE CONDO ARC

House Numbers - It is very important that house numbers be displayed on all homes.
This is very critical for First Responders, including Fire and Police, that are looking for your home in
an emergency. Some homes are missing numbers or have faded numbers; these must be replaced.
Some of the house numbers are obscured from view because of tall shrubs. Shrubs should be trimmed.
These measures are for your safety.




